Opening of Siargao Island-Gen.
Luna Branch-Lite Unit
Date Published: July 17,2025

Please be advised of the opening of PNB Siargao
Island-Gen. Luna Branch-Lite Unit (BLU) on July 21,
2025. You may visit our new site at Purok 5, Brgy.
Poblacion, Siargao Island, Surigao del Norte
(across Suncoast Paradise Car Rentals).

The officers and staff of the BLU look forward to
serving your banking needs at the new |location.

We will keep you informed should there be changes
inthe opening date.

Thank you for your continued support.
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If you need further assistance, please contact PNB Customer Care at EVERY STEP
customercare@pnb.com.ph or call (02) 8573 8888. TO G ET H E R
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